
 

ANIMAL REGISTRATION 
RENEWALS DUE 11 APRIL 
Dog and cat owners are reminded that 
animal registration payments need to be 
made by Monday, 11 April 2021. 
Reduced registration fees are applicable 
for pets aged over 10 years; dogs kept for 
working stock; animals that are registered 
with an Applicable Organisation; and 
animals that are desexed. Additional 
discounts also apply if the owner currently 
holds an eligible pension card. 
Payment can be made in person at 
Council’s Customer Service Centres, by 
cheque or money order mailed to Council, 
over the phone by phoning (03) 5450 
9333 or online via BPAY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DRESS UP BOX FUN 

Join The Kazoos as they bring their show, 
Dress Up Box to the Kerang Memorial Hall 
on Sunday, 10 April at 11am. 
This family-friendly comedy will see 
children invited on-stage to join Tulip and 
Professor Silly from The Kazoos to select 
items from a dress-up box. What they 
choose will direct where the show goes 
next. 

A kazoo workshop will follow the show, 
with children attending to receive a kazoo 
upon entry. 
For tickets and more information, visit 
www.trybooking.com/BXXVB  
 

THE ACRE PROJECT EXHIBITION 
Kerang’s Sir John Gorton Library is hosting 
The ACRE Project Exhibition until 
Wednesday, 13 April. 
This free exhibition showcases highlights 
from the ACRE21 Festival, held 
throughout northwestern Victoria and 
southern New South Wales during 2021.   
 

VICTORIAN PUBLIC LIBRARY 
USERS SURVEY 
You can help make library services better 
for communities across Victoria by taking 
part in the 2022 Victorian Public Library 
Users Survey. 
Developed by Public Libraries Victoria and 
supported by State Library Victoria, this 
10-minute survey will help library services 
across the State learn more about what 
services and programs visitors value and 
what improvements can be made. 
To complete the survey, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au or pick up a copy 
from Gannawarra Library Service 
branches at Cohuna, Kerang, Leitchville 
and Quambatook. Responses will be 
accepted up to 5pm Monday, 28 March. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council is seeking your  
thoughts on the Draft  
Cohuna Recreation  
Reserve Masterplan. 
Developed in 
collaboration with  
user groups, this  
important document outlines 23 
actions, split into priority areas, that 
seek to modernise and enhance the 
reserve. 
To view the draft masterplan and to 
have your say, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/CohunaRecReserve  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 6 APRIL 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council immunisation 
sessions are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be 
held on Wednesday, 20 April at 
6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime  
by 5pm the day before each meeting. 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• Mechanic – Full-time 

• Early Childhood Educators – Part-

time and casual roles 

• Family Day Care Educator (in 

home) – Part-time 

For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
  

SIGN UP FOR COUNCIL NEWS 
Would you like the latest news from 
Council delivered to your inbox? 

If so, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news  

and click on the “Sign up for the 
latest news by email” link. 

http://www.trybooking.com/BXXVB
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/CohunaRecReserve
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs
http://www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news

